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Weekly Bulletin for the 20th and 27th of July 2025 

Sixteenth and Seventeenth Sundays of Year C 

 

Prayer Intentions 

Please pray for all who are sick, in mind, body or spirit, and those in hospital, in 

care and the sick and housebound of the parishes. Please remember those who 

have died including Ian Boyle, Sadie Murdoch, Mary Teresa Mynes, Hilda Reid, 

Pauline Hammill Peter Kerr, Canon Quinlan, Joseph McGinley, Dorothy Miller, Benny 

McGrath, George Johnston, Angela Salvi, John Mynes, Billy Hood, Mark Hampson, 

David Rooney, Ian Swindle, Frank Campbell and all whose anniversaries are at this 

time.  

Responsorial Psalm 

For Sunday 20th July: O Lord, who shall dwell on your holy mountain? 

For Sunday 27th July: On the day I called, you answered me, O Lord. 

 

Mass this week 

 

Sunday 
20th/27th July 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Saturday 

26th July/ 

2nd August 

10am 

Kilbirnie 

21st July 

10am Dalry 

22nd July  

No Mass 

23rd July  

No Mass  

24th July  

No Mass 

25th July  

No Mass 

5.30pm 

Beith 

11.30am 

Dalry 

28th July  

No Mass 

29th July  

No Mass 

30th July  

No Mass 

31st July  

No Mass 

1st August 

No Mass 
 

http://www.gallowaydiocese.org.uk/privacy-policy-gdpr


Follow us on Facebook by clicking on the QR code 

Notices 

 

Please note there will be no bulletin next weekend, this one covers events for the next 

two weeks. 

Missionary Appeal: On the weekend of 25th and 26th July we will be joined by Fr Bill 

Russell, from the White Fathers, who will celebrate all of the masses, speak about the 

work of his community and ask for our support. There will be a second collection in all 

three parishes that weekend. 

Ordination: At 3pm on Saturday 9th August in St Amdrew’s Episcopal Church, 26 South 

Crescent Road, Ardrossan, Margaret Williams, of St Peter’s Dalry will be ordained. A 

warm welcome is extended to anyone who would like to attend. Please let Eleanor 

McGoff know. 

Afternoon Tea: There is an invitation from Kilbirnie New Parish Church to Afternoon Tea 

from 10am till 1pm on Saturday 16th August at the Kirk House. 

Summer Outing: The Kilbirnie & Glengarnock Age Concern summer outing will be on 

Saturday 9th August. Tickets, £20, will be available from Bridgend Community Centre on 

Thursday 24th & 31st July from 10am till 12 noon. 

Parish Records: Thanks to everyone who participated in the recent parish meeting. A 

note of what was discussed is on the notice board. 

One of the things raised during our discussions was the 

importance of maintaining a relationship between the parish and 

parishioners, especially when parishioners are no longer able to 

attend church regularly. This is exacerbated by the lack of up-to-

date records. I would like to ask every parishioner to provide their 

contact details by filling in an online form, by using your phone or 

tablet to scan the QR code and following the link. Paper copies of 

the form are available for those who prefer. If you know anyone who you think of as a 

parishioner but is unable to come to church, please ask them to complete a form too, 

either on paper or online. 

As well as asking for contact details, this update to the parish records provides an 

opportunity to think about your involvement in the parish and how you might like to 

become more involved. Thank you for your help. 

Your parish needs you! Every parish relies heavily on the generosity of volunteers, from 

readers and ministers of communion to cleaners, altar servers and those who count the 

collections and in so many other ways too. If you can help in any way, please 

add your name to the sheet in the porch. 


